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September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to be able to offer your child an exciting opportunity to take part in a Year 7 school trip to 
Boreatton Park in Shropshire from Wednesday 13th March to Friday 15th March 2024. The trip will be 
led by Ms Davies, Associate Assistant Head, and Mrs Hazel Head of Year, and organised through PGL 
Travel Ltd. 
 
What’s it all about? 
It is about developing your child`s confidence and resilience whilst taking part in lots of fun and adventurous 
activities designed to help your child learn new skills and really shine as an individual and as part of a team.   
Please visit PGL‘s website www.pgl.co.uk  to find out more about the company and the location we will be 
visiting. 
 
What does it cost? 
The cost per person is £275.00 which can be paid in instalments prior to the trip.  The cost includes: 
 

• Return coach travel from school 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation 

• Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on request) 
 
There are no extras, however if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket money for your child to 
spend in the gift shop. 
 
What do I need to do next? 
If you would like your child to go on the trip, please sign up via your Parent Pay account and pay an initial 
deposit of £75.00 by 22nd September 2023 Further payments will be required on or before the following 
dates: 
 

• 20th October 2023 - £50.00  

• 13th November 2023 - £50.00 

• 15th December 2023 - £50.00 

• 12th January 2024 - £50.00 
 
Please note that once deposits have been paid to PGL they are not refundable, and terms and conditions 
will apply. Pupils will only be accepted onto this trip if they have a good behavioural record at school and 
continue to do so on the run up to the trip. Pupils will forfeit their place (and their deposit) if we consider their 
behaviour and attitude to learning in school to be unsatisfactory. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip please do not hesitate to 
contact me or Mrs Hazel.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ms Janet Davies 
Associate Assistant Head 
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